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810-767-4920 ext. 241 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Hill Rd. signal upgrades continue 
 
Grand Blanc Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

As the Hill Rd. signal upgrade project continues, the contractor will be working at all intersections 

from Fenton Rd. to S. Saginaw Rd. the week of Monday, May 15 through Friday, May 19. There 

will be intermittent single lane closures. If you have questions, please contact Todd Bigler, Traffic 

Engineer, at 810-767-4920 ext. 241. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

